



## OLMC Celebrates

## National Hispanic Heritage Month 2018

## **Dear Volunteering/PGC-Certified Parent:**

Hispanic Heritage Month is upon us! We would like to invite parents to come present at our Spanish class. The presentations are open and can be as creative as the presenter wants it to be. The goal of this effort is to highlight the nuances of Hispanic culture in the US and in OLMC. The presentation should be 10-15 minutes in length. Have fun with this and be as creative as you wish!

IF INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING please email this completed from to

Mrs. Charlotte Colón at Spanish@academyolmc.org. We ask you are prompt in sending your email to secure a date.

<u>Categories</u> (please select up to three (3) from the below, or choose up to three of your own):

- Actors
- Artists
- Athletes
- Celebrities/Entertainers
- Elected Officials
- Music
- Cultural Traditions

- Musicians
- Spiritual Leaders
- Writers
- Inventors
- Political Activists
- Languages
- Economy